
CAPTAIN’S CATCH UP 

Dates for your diary: 
7th Jan - Y1 Florence Nightingale Experience 
10th Jan - House of Parliament (selected pupils Y6) 
17th Jan - Y6 Walsall Art Gallery 
23rd Jan - Y5 Chester Zoo 
24th Jan - Reception Parent Workshop 
31st Jan - Y4 Parent Assembly 
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We would like to thank all of our families that came to the        

Christmas Productions this week and last.  As you will agree 

with us the children were amazing and put on some         

fantastic performances. 

We would just like to wish you all a very happy, safe and 

enjoyable Christmas and we look forward to welcoming all 

children back to school on Monday the 6th of January. 

Best wishes  x 

In this issue: 
 
Dates for your diary      
Reception Church Visit 
Staffing 
SEND Coffee Morning 
School  Council 

School Council 

Our school council have noticed that there is some littering 
happening in the school.  

 

They decided to create posters to remind children not to 
litter. In their next meeting, they will be creating a Power-
Point to present to the children in school to tell them why 

they should not litter!  

SEND Coffee Morning 

Dear parents and carers, 

We warmly invite all parents and carers of children 
with Special Educational Needs and Disabilities 
(SEND) to join us for a SEND Coffee Morning on 
Tuesday, 11th February, from 9:00am to 10:00am. 
This is a great opportunity to meet others, share 
experiences, and find support in a friendly, informal 
setting. We look forward to welcoming you and    
having a chat over a coffee! 

 

 

 

 

 

Reception visited our local church on Monday where 
Reverend Jo talked about Christmas. They enjoyed 

listening to the nativity story and singing some 
Christmas songs. Thank you to all the parents and 

carers who joined us. 

At the end of the Christmas term we have two 

members of staff moving on to pastures new.  

Our year 6 teacher Miss Wootton and our    

office administrator Jess Mansell.  They will be 

missed and we wish them both well in their 

new posts.   

For anybody who normally email Jess directly 

in the office ( afterschool club, nursery fees 

etc) please send any emails to 

A2174@taw.org.uk.   

Replacing these two ladies will be Mrs E 

Woodman (Year 6 teacher) and Mrs L 

Rathbone will be joining the office team. 

Please join us in welcoming these two new 

members of staff. 


